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The "Prefectural Citizen’s Day School Holiday" is a designated 

school holiday intended for experiential learning activities at home 

and in the community, as well as other educational activities. 
 

The purpose of this holiday is to provide an opportunity for students and their families to 

participate in hands-on learning experiences related to the region’s nature, history, traditions, 

culture, and industries. Through these activities, students can deepen their understanding and 

appreciation of Aichi while fostering a sense of pride as citizens of the prefecture. 

We encourage parents and guardians to take this opportunity to enjoy a relaxing autumn day 

with their families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

◆During the "Aichi Week" period from November 21 to 27, one day is designated as a 

school holiday for public schools (including kindergartens, elementary schools, 

junior high schools, high schools, and special needs schools). 

<This year, the school holiday in  will be on > 
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◆During "Aichi Week," families can enjoy various events, along with discounted 

admission to public facilities such as art museums and history museums. 
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Q & A 

Q When and why was the "School Holiday" established? 
 

A As a legacy of the 150th anniversary of Aichi Prefecture, November 27 was 

designated as "Aichi Citizen’s Day" in 2023. The "School Holiday" was created to 

provide an opportunity for children and families to spend time together. 
 
Q Which schools are closed on the "School Holiday"? 
 

A Public schools in Aichi Prefecture, including kindergartens, elementary schools, 

junior high schools, high schools, and special needs schools, will be closed. For 

private kindergartens and schools, please check with each institution individually. 
 

Q Is the "School Holiday" date unified across the prefecture? 
 

A Since school events and schedules vary, each school or municipality sets its own  

designated holiday. 

 

Q What if parents cannot take time off on the "School Holiday"? 
 

A The prefectural government will request cooperation from municipalities to ensure 

alternative childcare options, such as opening after-school (jido-club) programs. 

 

Q What events are planned during "Aichi Week"? 
 

A Various events introducing the charms of Aichi, including talk shows 

and family-friendly activities, are planned. For details, please visit the 

"Aichi Citizen’s Day & Aichi Week" special website, which is 

scheduled to be renewed in the summer of 2025. 

 

Q Will the "School Holiday" also be implemented in nursery schools? 
 

A Nursery schools will remain open, as they are welfare facilities designed to provide 

childcare for children whose parents are working or otherwise unable to care for 

them during the day. 
 

For Inquiries: Aichi Prefectural Board of Education 

Compulsory Education Division: 052-954-6799 

High School Education Division: 052-954-6787 

Special Needs Education Division: 052-954-6792 
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